Carolxn Purdy — —

Subject: Lake Pillsbury

From: JEFF LOPEZ [mailto:ummooa@comcast.net]

Sent: Sunday, June 23, 2019 8:55 PM

To: Eddie Crandell <Eddie.Crandeli@Ilakecountyca.gov>; Carolyn Purdy <Carolyn.Purdy@Ilakecountyca.gov>
Subject: Lake Pillsbury

Our names are Jeff and Odessa Lopez. We are owners of a property in the LP Ranch.

We are strong supporters to preserve Lake Pillsbury and its surrounding wilderness. We ask and pray to do anything you
can in your might to preserve this unique, raw snd rare piece of paradise.

God bless you alll

Jeff and Odessa

Sent from Xfinity Connect Application



